
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:55:31	AM	
	
I	request	IPART	to	support	a	fair	and	transparent	price	for	solar	generation	as	
represented	by	the	feed-in	tariff	from	rooftop	solar	arrays.	
The	tariff	should	be	linked	to	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	as	a	minimum	and	
be	a	true	value	reflecting	the	environmental,	health	and	network	benefits.	
Please	see	your	way	clear	to	make	rooftop	electricity	generation	a	household	
responsibility	for	the	betterment	of	our	society.	
	
Michael	Peters		

	
Postcode:	2093	
	
	




